
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SUDBURY SELECT BOARD 
HYBRID MEETING 

THURSDAY, MARCH 28, 2024 
7:00 -9:00 PM 

INFORMATION SESSION: FIREARMS SAFETY BUSINESS USE BYLAW 
 

GOODNOW LIBRARY COMMUNITY ROOM, 21 CONCORD RD., SUDBURY, MA 01776 
or 

ZOOM: HTTPS://US02WEB.ZOOM.US/J/81183876472 
 

Please note, the capacity of the venue is 100 people. If attendance exceeds capacity, an 
accommodation to participate using the above Zoom link with a modest delay will be made.  

 

The Sudbury Select Board invites the Sudbury community to an information session on the 
proposed Firearms Safety Business Use Bylaw that is on the May 6, 2024 Annual Town Meeting 
warrant. 
 
This notice of meeting anticipates that there may be a quorum of one or more Town boards and 
committees, but that no committee or board will be taking votes at this meeting. 

 
AGENDA 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
OPENING REMARKS BY CHAIR 
 

• Sudbury Select Board Firearms Safety Business Use Zoning Bylaw Presentation, Charlie 
Russo 

1. How We Got Here 
2. The Proposed Bylaw - Overview 
3. What the Bylaw Is and Is Not 
4. Current State (status quo) 
5. Expert Recommendations 
6. Other Communities  
7. Why Not a Ban? 
8. The Process 
9. The Proposed Bylaw - Recap 

• Input on Key Topics from staff 
• Questions & answers  

ADJOURN 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81183876472


FIREARM SAFETY
ZONING USE BYLAW

A 2024 Annual Town Meeting warrant
article proposes: 

To establish reasonable criteria for the
establishment of Firearm Business Uses in

the Town of Sudbury to address public
safety concerns arising from the

operations of such businesses and the
potential disruption of peace and quiet

enjoyment of the community and to
address the location, siting, design,

placement, security, safety, monitoring
and modifications of Firearm Business
Uses within the Town to minimize the
adverse impacts on Firearms Business
Uses on adjacent properties, residential
neighbors, schools and other locations

where children congregate, and to protect
and promote the quality of the Town’s

neighborhoods, commercial and business
districts, and the general health, safety,

and welfare of the residents of Town. 

The Sudbury Select Board invites all
Sudbury community members to an
information session on the zoning
bylaw changes proposed in the article.

Janie Dretler, Lisa Kouchakdjian, 
Dan Carty, Jen Roberts and 
Charlie Russo, Select Board
Andy Sheehan, Town Manager
Adam Burney, Director of Planning &
Community Development
Chief Scott Nix, Police Chief
Lee Smith, Janelle Austin and 
Robin Stein, Town Counsel (KP Law)

PANELISTS

Send Questions by 12PM on 3/28 to:
FirearmsZoning@sudbury.ma.us sudbury.ma.us/FirearmsZoning

Sudbury Information Session

7 PM - 9 PM

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81183876472
Via Zoom

Thursday
March 28, 2024

In Person
Goodnow Library, Community Room

mailto:firearmszoning@sudbury.ma.us
mailto:firearmszoning@sudbury.ma.us
http://sudbury.ma.us/firearmszoning
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81183876472
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